† Masses this week at St. Michael's -June 25-July 2, 2023

"What I say to you in the dark, tell in the light." -Mt 10.26-33

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time Year A

Saturday, June 24 5:00 pm Special Intentions of Jeff & Audrey Glover Sunday, June 25 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula

11:00 am † Deceased Members of Leguard Family

Mass Intention Requested by

Monday, June 26 10:00 am St. Michael's School Graduation Mass

12:05 pm † James Hing -1st Anniversary -Dolly & Family

Tuesday, June 27 12:05 pm † Elizabeth Portengen -Jane Penney

Wed, June 28 St. Irenaeus 12:05 pm † Mark Umali -Family

Thurs., June 29 Saints Peter & Paul 12:05 pm † Stefania Pikus -Witkowska Family

Friday, June 30 12:05 pm † Rick Hoffman -Jane Penney

Saturday, July 1 First Saturday Mass & Devotion

10:00 am In Thanksgiving for Blessings for Meers Family

Thank you, Father Aji, for your service to St. Michael's Church and to your ministry...you will be missed!

ADORATION

Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

© Summary of Your Generosity: Sunday Offertory for the month of May (note 5 Sundays) Offertory \$19,435 ~ C&M \$1,377 ~ Popes Pastoral Works \$1,062 ~ Monthly POP Offertory \$4,469 ~ C&M \$745 №

Bishop Emeritus Nicola De Angelis has died. Please keep him in your prayers. There is a Statement from Bishop Miehm (please visit our website) www.peterboroughdiocese.org/message

St. Vincent de Paul Society Cobourg is hosting a best ball golf tournament, on Friday August 18 at Dalewood Golf Course. Money generated from the golf tournament will go to feed, clothe, and provide temporary shelter for those in need in Cobourg. Since we are a charity made up entirely of volunteers, 100% of the money raised goes directly to those we assist. Please consider supporting those in need in our community while enjoying a fun afternoon on the links! For more information, contact Steve at 905-373-9391 or John at 416-518-4549 Ticket \$185 includes:18 holes + cart Full course dinner at 6:00 p.m. Raffle for lots of gifts. Prizes for longest drive, closest to the pin, top teams. Tax receipt for \$80

Canada Day...July 1st is celebrated as Canada's birthday. We as Canadians should seek to be witnesses to Christ in Canada and the world, and to continue working to influence those in government to act from Christian principles and attitudes. Realizing that we do not have a lasting home here, we should pray and work for justice and peace in Canada and through out the world, so that all God's people may share in the goods of this earth. Families are encouraged to mark this day by prayer for our community and our country.

NOTE: Office closed Monday, July 3, August 7 & September 4-Statutory Holidays. **REMINDER...**so as not to be disappointed, please call/email the office before 'popping' in. **Summer hours**: 9 am to 3 pm Monday-Wednesday. Closed Thursday/Friday.

Bishop's Appeal 2023 (special collection July 2 & 9) ~~Cathedral Restoration and World Youth Day~~Restoring the Legacy of Yesterday to Engage the Youth for the Future~~ Scaffolding at the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains is the first thing you see when you come upon the Cathedral today. Scaffolding is a sure sign of building or renewal and that is the focus of the 2023 Bishop's Appeal. The Cathedral is being renewed for our times and for the future. And participating in this summer's World Youth Day in Lisbon will engage young people in the life of the church now and in the future. Be part of this renewal for our Cathedral and our youth by supporting the Bishop's Appeal!

"Sunget Walk With Mary" It was a big success! We thank all parishioners, volunteers, Fr. Emmanuel & Fr. Aji, who attended (about 31 altogether), walked & prayed the rosary with Mary on that gorgeous evening. Also, everyone had showcased their "Painted Rocks" and placed in the "Inspiration/Motivation" area of Ecology Garden.



-Family

Well done everyone and see you all again next year!

Please mark your calendar! September 19, General Meeting & potluck dinner in the Parish Centre. Details to follow....

We would like to wish CWL members and all parishioners a very SAFE & ENJOYABLE SUMMER!